August 7, 2015
Dear Dr. Adams,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position
as Social Worker for Harvey Public School District 152. My last day will be August 21,
2015.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with the wonderful students, families, and
staff over this past year. | have greatly enjoyed and appreciated the opportunities |
have had to grow as a professional. I will take all of the things I have learned with
me throughout my career. [ hope to stay in contact, and I wish the district continued
success in the future.

Sincerely,

Aubrey Thornton



